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commentletters

From: Amy Norris <kiwitess@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2015 1:58 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 6/16-17/15 Board Meeting

Being we just received our letter from you people on Friday, June 12th - it would be pretty difficult to 
make your June 11th drop-dead date to respond in writing. 
 
I hope you will take into consideration the people who live in the Russian River watershed and are 
very careful with the water supply. We are not FISH. Fish are pretty hardy and will handle many 
different changes.  
 
My question - how are we going to report our usage? A meter on our well? Who puts the meter on the
well?  
 
Thank you, 
Amy 
Concerned citizen of the USA 
 
 
Sent from my uber-cool ipad 😎🐾� 

(6/16-17/15) Board Meeting- Item 12
Russian River

Deadline: 6/15/15  by 12:00 noon

6-14-15


